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From our President –  

I am new to this job, and neglected to put 
this in our last newsletter: A huge Thank 
you to Wayne Forbes for all the years 
he served our club on the executive.  
He is missed already! 
 
And a big welcome to our new members 
who have stepped forward to help out. 
 
We enjoyed a great Fish Fry with excellent 
entertainment at our summer event.  And I 
think most people were glad it was in an 
air conditioned hall this year 
 
With summer almost over, we are looking 
ahead to our Fall events 
Golf – Sept 22nd 
Bus trip to Colasantis, Winery tour, and 
auto Museum – Oct. 13th 
Christmas Dinner at Dante Club – Dec. 1st 
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Last call – the fall bus trip has a few seats 
left open – contact Jim Snyder right away 
if you’d like to go with us. See the 
attached sign-up sheet! 

Coming events: 
 

 
Golf Tournament        September 22  
Fall event                   October 13 
Christmas Dinner       December 1 

Photo credits: Jim Snyder  
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Member News & Information 
 
 

What are we doing? We may be retired, but we can still be active! 

 
The United Way Day of Caring was held on September 13, with lots of people from Imperial Oil and other 
organizations getting out and helping lots of others in our community. I was teamed up this year with a couple 
of guys from NOVA who had never participated in this activity before. We worked at cleaning gardens, 
trimming trees and making some minor repairs. Over the course of the day, we worked hard to get the tasks 
assigned to us done, and also had some good interaction with the staff of the agency we were working for and 
learned a lot about what they do. As a long time Day of Caring participant, I am encouraged when I see new 
people checking out this opportunity to volunteer and help our seniors, kids and families. 
 
Looking for an opportunity to offer some of your time and talents? The many United Way agencies, and lots of 
other organizations, rely on volunteers to be effective. Don’t be shy! Ask around if you’d like to find a place for 
you to help out in our community! 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Has Anything Changed? 
Help us to keep our club records up to date. 
Do you have a new address, phone number or e mail 
address?  
Send the new information to: 
Ralph Henry 
145 Conestoga Dr. 
Sarnia, Ont. N7S 6A2 
519-383-0156 

md.sleac@gmail.com 

Keep us up to date 
If anyone knows of a member’s illness or death please 
contact secretary Sharon Sharp and she will send out a 
card.    519-383-7578  
 
Web site 
Our web site is up and running and reliable thanks to Ric 
Cudmore! On the web site are links to photographs, events 
and other information.  

http://sleacweb.ca 
 

Future Event Registrations  
Cheques must not be dated any later than the 
cutoff date for an event. Cheques dated for day of 
event will not be accepted. 

Transportation and accessibility 
Please note that registrations for our events will 
include a line that you can fill in if transportation is 
needed or if you can provide a ride to the event. The 
committee members organizing that event will make 
an effort to link those that need a ride and those who 
can provide one.  
 
For all of us, please remember to watch out for each 
other and offer assistance if needed to members with 
restricted mobility preferred accessibility. 

 

  

mailto:md.sleac@gmail.com
http://sleacweb.ca/
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2016 Summer 
Event 

 

 

 
August 10, 2016 

 
Camlachie Community Centre 

Pickerel fish fry 

 
 

 
Entertainment 

 
Jesse Grandmont and Tony 

De Luca 
From the VPP 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

  

 
  

 

 

 

  



Sarnia Lambton Esso Annuitant Club Newsletter                                                        sleacweb.ca 

 
 

 

 
 

 

SLEAC Fall Event                 
October 13, 2016 

 

Bus tour with 3 stops 

 

Canadian Transportation Museum http://www.ctmhv.com/ 

Check out a great collection of transportation memorabilia 

and their heritage  village  

 

 

Colosanti’s Greenhouse and lunch 

http://www.colasanti.com/  

Enjoy lunch and then check out the greenhouse offerings and 

the extensive gift shop  

 

 

Pelee winery (tour and tasting) http://www.peleeisland.com 

Enjoy a tour of the winemaking process, and taste some of 

their product 

 
Bus departs at 8:30 a.m.  
From Plaza at Exmouth and Lambton Mall Rd.  
(behind Sleep Country) 

Estimated return time 6:30 to 7:00 pm 
 

Menu for lunch at Colasanti’s: Soup and Salad bar with Broasted chicken 
"Special dietary needs can be accommodated if advised at registration" 

 
Member cost $30  Guest cost $60 

 
Register by September 30 

Do not post date cheque past October 1, 2016  
Reply by September 30 to:    Jim Snyder, 48 Main Street SOUTH, Forest, ON N0N1J0 
 
Make cheques payable to SLEAC 
 
Coordinators: Jim Snyder, Sam Donato, Tim Mondoux, Doug Robinson 

 

Cheques payable to SLEAC  

 

SLEAC member (name) ____________________________________________ $30 
 
SLEAC member (name) ____________________________________________ $30 
 
SLEAC guest (name) ______________________________________________ $60 
 
SLEAC guest (name) ______________________________________________ $60  
 
Do you need transportation assistance?  

Can you provide transportation for someone else?  

http://www.ctmhv.com/
http://www.colasanti.com/
http://www.peleeisland.com/
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Club 

 

2016 - 2017 Committee 

President: Sharron Willock 519-542-4952 

Vice president: Larry Western  
 

519-542-9481  
 

Past president: Karen Baxter 519-491-5828 

Secretary/Outreach: Sharon Sharp 519-383-7578  

Treasurer: Steve Sharp 519-383-7578  

Directors: Alan Day 
Mary Lou Abrams 

519-542-1517  
519-862-3950  

Event Planning: Jim Snyder 
Gary Locke 
Sam Donato 
Barb Boyd  
Tim Mondoux 
Doug Robinson 
Rakesh Mehra 

519-786-6374 
519-869-6336  
519-542-8471  
519-336-4195 
519-491-9891 
519-869-8818 
519 541 0678 

Membership: Ralph Henry 519-383-0156  

Webmaster Ric Cudmore 519-331-1583 

Communications: Jim Snyder/Gary Locke 

 

Our next executive meeting will be December 8, 2016 at 10 a.m.  
At  IOL Training Centre  252 Chippewa St. Sarnia, Ontario  

Our web site is http://sleacweb.ca  
Please let any of the executive know of anything you would like to have discussed 
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SLEAC 

Christmas Dinner and 

Dance 

Dante Club on London 

Road, Sarnia  

 
Event Co-ordinators  

 

 
Alan Day, Sam Donato, Larry Western, Barb Boyd 

Thursday, December 1, 2016 
 

Social hour 5:30 to 6:30 p.m.  
Dinner         6:30 to 8:00 p.m.  
Dance          8:00 to 1:00 a.m. 

 

 
 
Music by CDDC 

50 / 50  
to benefit Boys and 
Girls Club of Sarnia 

 

Food Donations to the 
Salvation Army 

 

 
Menu:  Focaccia bread, Italian salad, Turkey with dressing, cranberries and gravy 

Baby carrots and mashed potatoes 
Dessert 

 

Reply to  

Larry Western 

1458 Windemere Cres 

Sarnia ON N7S 3M2 

519 542-9481 

Cost per member   $20 
Cost per guest       $52 
 
Cut-off date November 15 2016 

 
Make cheques out to S.L.E.A.C. and 

do not post date past November 15 

 
Tim Hortons cards, Door and Dance prizes 

 

Limit at 350 people 
 

Name:  member/guest Amount 
 

Christmas Dinner 

2016  

at the Dante Club  

 

$20 per member  

$52 per guest 
 

 
 
 

  

 
 
 

  

Total 
 

 

Do you need transportation assistance?  

Can you provide transportation for someone else?  

 


